
 

Welcome to Oak Class! 

 
From tiny acorns, mighty oaks grow 

 

   

We are having a great time! 

 



   

Always busy! 

Oak class children are always busy learning at 

school. We have lots to do every day! We start 

off with our Fast Phonics session to help us 

with reading, spellings and writing. We also have 

a Maths Meeting where we count, name shapes, 

predict patterns and use mathematical language 

to describe position every day. 

We love Maths! Yes we do! 

 

 

 

 



Our Topic this half term is: 

What does it mean to be British? 

The children asked questions about what they 

wanted to learn and were keen to find out 

about the Queen! 

Where does she live? Why does she wear a 

crown? 

We will be learning about The Queen and what 

a very special year this is! 

We will be having a Tea Party so will need to 

find out what makes a British Tea Party! 

We are booking our trip to Sandringham House 

and Gardens too! We might even get to see 

her! 

 

 

 



Here are some reminders so you know what else we get up to on each 

day! 

Monday 

We have a great start to the week, working really hard learning a new 

phonics sound. 

Tuesday 

Today is our P.E. day. So make sure we are all wearing our P.E. kit for 

the whole day. 

Wednesday 

We will be doing lots of Topic work today! Be prepared for painting, 

clay, craft and glue! Washing machines at the ready! 

Thursday 

Another PE day so please wear PE kit again! Today is our day to work in 

the tents! Please make sure coats and jumpers are at school to keep us 

all warm! We will be working outside in all weathers! 

Friday 

We end the week with some musical fun and learning how to be kind to 

each other with our Circle Time and PATHS sessions. 

You will be given a reading book to share at home. Encourage your child 

to read at home every day. Make it fun by talking about the pictures 

first and predicting what might be happening or what might happen 

next.  

 

 

 



    

 

 


